
October 4th, 1923

Fred M. Arnold, Esq., 
263 Sicard Avenue, 
Montreal, P.Q.„

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of October 2nd .addressed to Sir Arthur , 
Currie with reference to a ticket for Lloyd George’s 
meeting.

General Currie asked me to say that 
he was very sorry but the allotment of tickets to 
McGill Is so limited that it is absolutely impossible 
to do anything for you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary.


